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Kahnawà:ke Racers for Health June 1st  

  
(Kahnawake – 30, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2023) 
 
The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke, on behalf of the 
Kahnawake Youth Center (KYC), would like to inform the 
community of the upcoming River Road closure on Thursday, 
June 1st, for the 29th Annual Racers for Health. 
 
The starting line will be in front of Kateri Hall. The race will head 
east to Orville Standup Memorial Park, loop around the 
basketball court, then back to the KYC using River Front Road.  
 
The road will be closed from 8am to 2:30pm. (See map below). 
 

 
 
Please plan for alternate routes during this time. If further 
information is required, please contact the Kahnawake Youth 
Center at 450-632-6601. 
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